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IMPORTANT UPDATE - THE ELVA 65thIMPORTANT UPDATE - THE ELVA 65th
ANNIVERSARY REUNION - SADLY A DNSANNIVERSARY REUNION - SADLY A DNS

Firstly a huge THANK YOU all who responded to the requests for your thoughts and support for
the proposed event, and the folk at the SVRA who have been hugely encouraging and determined
to see the event take place at the superb VIR facility next month.

While the enthusiastic response to the recent 'survey' was overwhelmingly supportive, there were
unsurprisingly massive health concerns relating to the COVID-19 pandemic which has meant that
realistically the Reunion cannot go ahead.

So a DNS this time but hopefully the support can be rekindled for 2021 so watch this space.

However, all is not lost for 2020 ...However, all is not lost for 2020 ...

The SVRA are to hold the HAGERTY Car Show at the VIR, and this certainly deserves your
consideration and support please.

THE HAGERTY CARS & CAFFEINE CAR SHOW ATTHE HAGERTY CARS & CAFFEINE CAR SHOW AT
VIRVIR

Saturday, September 26,2020 The Hagerty Cars & Caffeine car show at VIR is open to all Classic,
Vintage, Exotic, Motorcycles and Collectible Cars of interest.

Each US $50.00 Car Show registration includes: - 2 Weekend passes to the Vintage Auto Races -
Event poster and program - Touring laps on the Virginia International Raceway in your show car -
VIP Parking - Full access to the race car paddock The Corvette is the featured marque this year.
With crisp mornings and warm days, September at “America’s Motorsports Resort” has long been
a favorite weekend on SVRA’s calendar. The Heacock Classic Gold Cup combines speed, thrills
and heritage, on the same track where many of our vintage cars raced when Virginia International
Raceway first opened in 1957. The Trans Am Series by Pirelli and International GT will also be
racing as a part of this VIR weekend. In addition, a separate group of first generation Mazda Miata
competition cars will compete in the Miata Heritage Cup Series.

Register here: https://speedtour.net/st/?lib=product&pid=589&cat=11 
Questions? : call Toni Strollo at 863-698-8620 or email tc@svra.com

Let's sincerely hope for a far less challenging 2021 when the current pandemic will be but a far
from pleasant memory, and that almost everything will have returned to some form of normality.

Meanwhile do stay safe.

Roger A. Dunbar 
E: rogerdunbar@elva.com 
M: +44 (0) 7749 593 147

You are on the Elva Cars mailing list because you have previously expressed an interest or are in
regular contact with Roger Dunbar. If you do not wish to be contacted this way, please click the
unsubscribe link at the foot of this message. You will be immediately removed from the list and
from any future mailings. Your email address will not be retained.
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